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27th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
At the end of another busy term I wanted to take a moment to thank you for your ongoing 
support.  It has been a difficult term, with the sad loss of Mr Hutchinson, our School 
Caretaker.  Thank you to those of you who took the time to contact me with messages of 
condolence, the many cards and flowers.  Your continued support is very much appreciated. 
 
I would like to congratulate Year 11 on completing their second round of Mock Exams.  Students 
were exemplary throughout this and I hope that their results help motivate them to continue 
working hard to achieve the grades they are capable of and deserve in the Summer Examination 
Series - just a few weeks away! 
 
As you know, I like to take the end of term as a moment to give some important reminders. 
 
End of term arrangements 
 
School will end on Friday, 31st March at 12:20PM.  Please ensure that suitable arrangements are in 
place to collect your child at this time, if they do not make their own way home.  School will resume 
at the normal time on Monday 17th April.  Please note that Friday 31st March will also be a non-
uniform day.  There will be no donation necessary for this. 
 
Mr Hutchinson Funeral Arrangements 
 
The funeral will take place on Wednesday 19th April.  In order for staff to be able to pay their 
respects to Mr Hutchinson and his family by attending the funeral, there will be an early closure on 
this day.  School will close at 12:20 on Wednesday 19th April.  Again, please ensure that suitable 
arrangements are in place to collect your child from school at this time.  Thank you for your support 
with this. 
 
Bank Holidays next term 
 
In honour of the Coronation of King Charles III, there is an additional Bank Holiday on Monday 8th 
May.  This is in addition to the normal Bank Holiday on 1st May.  Please remember that students 
must NOT attend school on Bank Holidays as the school is closed. 
 
Wish you and your families a very Happy Easter. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr P Norris 
Headteacher 
 


